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to Roberta, Mary Meyer 

 
 

Bobbie and Mary 
My year end comments are pretty short and sweet: 
Had a good year of volunteers at the Minnetonka historical society. 
Will bring new sign up sheet today and to annual meeting 
We are just starting work on organizing and condensing at the society. 
Melissa Johnson is working on putting things together in digital format. 
More information on that forthcoming. 
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